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C. G. Sibley  esqr. 

St. Charles Missouri 

         Engineer Department 

         Washington Jany. 2. 1833 

Sir, 

 In answer to your letter of the 17th Ult. Relating to the balance due the late commissioners for 

marking out a road from the western frontier of Missouri to New Mexico, I have the honor to inform you 

that the subject was not lost sight of in this dept. and that an estimate concerning the claim of $1504.54 

was submitted & which I find reference is included in the Treasury estimates laid before Congress. 

   I am very respectfully 

    Sir 

       Yr most obt. Svt. 

     C. Gratiot 
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